Traﬂmt :‘tbbey

P.O. BOX 07

LAFAYETTE, OREGON
g7127

503-852-1174

Tehruary 6, 2008

HUNTER-DAVISSON, IHC.
1800 SE Percshing St.
Portland, CR 97202

Attention: Dean Glover, Sales.
Dear Dean:

I would like to express my gratitude and satisfaction to you for the excellant
work Hunter-Davisson has done for us in our huilding rroject. Most of the work
has been done by Steve Purke and Dave, who have heen more than generons in their
efforts to complete the project. :

In fact, all of your Hunter-Davisson employees who have done their vpart for us,
have heen most considerate and helpful. I would, therefore, gladly recommend
Hunter-Davisson to anv of vour rrospective customers,

Sincerely,

SO, we

eSS0
Very Reverend Peter McCarthv, oc
2bhot of the Trappist Abbev of our Lady of Guadalupe




